ALEDO
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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF
THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF ALEDO, TEXAS
OPEN HOUSE FOR THE UNIFIED DEVELOPMENT CODE
MEETING LOCATION: ALEDO CITY HALL
104 MAVERICK ST
ALEDO, TX 76008
WEDNESDAY NOVEMBER 1, 2023
4:00PM-6:00PM

A possible quorum of the City of Aledo City Council may attend rolling meetings at the Open
House for the Unified Development Code to introduce the new zoning and subdivision code for
the City of Aledo. Although this gathering is not a meeting pursuant the Texas Open Meetings
Act and no official action will be taken at this time, a quorum of the members of the City
Council may be present at one time. This notice is being posted as a precaution.

No formal action will be taken by the City Council of the City of Aledo, Texas during this
event.

THIS IS TO CERTIFY THIS NOTICE OF MEETING WAS POSTED ON THE CITY
HALL BULLETIN BOARD AND THE CITY WEBSITE.
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NOTE: THIS FACILITY IS WHEELCHAIR ACCESSIBLE AND ACCESSIBLE PARKING
SPACES ARE AVAILABLE. REQUESTS FOR OTHER ACCOMMODATIONS MUST BE
MADE 48 HOURS PRIOR TO THIS MEETING. PLEASE CONTACT THE CITY
SECRETARY’S OFFICE AT 817- 441-7016 OR FAX 817-441-7520.




